
 
  

 

 

Fa’side Area Partnership invites you to our first 

ANNUAL PUBLIC 

MEETING 

29
th

 September 2015 7pm 

Ross High School, Assembly Hall 

 

A chance to: 

 Find out more about what the Area 
Partnership is 

 Hear about the improvements we are 
already making across the Fa’side ward 

 Help set priorities for spending our 
£200,000 budget 

 Give us your ideas about what would  
help make a difference in your area 

COME ALONG AND HELP SHAPE 

THE FUTURE OF YOUR AREA 

 
For more information on the Area Partnership go to 

www.eastlothian.gov.uk/EastLothianPartnership 
or contact us at Fa’side-AP@eastlothian.gov.uk  or on  01620 827822 

  The Partnership is looking at play parks - traffic calming  
support for parents - park & ride - recycling - community halls 
promoting the area’s history- village green spaces - skateparks 
- cycling routes – healthy eating - bus timetables - activities for 
children – speeding - becoming more dementia friendly -getting 
people more active- community information - 20’s plenty 
allotments - community website – reducing congestion 
community safety revitalising the High Street and more... 

IF THESE THINGS ARE IMPORTANT TO YOU COME ALONG  

http://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/EastLothianPartnership
mailto:Musselburgh-AP@eastlothian.gov.uk

